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Cornbank Primary School  

where everyone works together to inspire learners 

 to be their best now and in the future 

Welcome back to Term 2! This is another busy term for Primary 6/7.   It was lovely to 

speak you all at the parental consultations last term. I know that the children will continue 

to rise to the high standards they achieved last term. 

Health & Wellbeing  
 

P.E will continue to be weekly with 

myself (Thursdays) and we will use a mix 

of indoor and outdoor facilities. Please 

remember to bring jackets and suitable 

footwear!  

The class will also have some P.E 

sessions with Mrs Jones on Fridays – 

dates will be emailed for this term. 

A reminder that Primary 6 will start 

our Sex and Relationships topic this 

term. P6 and P7 will continue to learn 

about real life risks and how to deal 

with them. The Keeping Myself Safe 

programme will also be delivered. 
 

 

 

Literacy 

 

This term we are developing our imaginative 

writing with a focus on description and features 

of writing including metaphors, similes and 

personification for creating interesting and 

exciting stories. We are developing our 

inference skills by investigating picture stimulus 

which we are using as prompts for our writing.  

We will be continuing with our reading groups 

and will be taking on the roles of question maker, 

illustrator, summariser, passage picker and word 

wizard to explore the novels we are reading.  

In spelling, the children are undertaking weekly 

activities based on the Jolly Grammar 

progression for words suited to individual needs. 
 

 

Numeracy and Maths 
 

This term our numeracy focus will be fractions, 

decimals and percentages. We will be 

developing our knowledge of these, both 

individually, and exploring the links between 

them. We will be continuing to develop our 

basic facts knowledge and recall to help us with 

trickier aspects of our maths and numeracy 

work.  
 

In Maths, we will be focusing on money. We will 

be building on our existing skills and using these 

in real life contexts, such as budgeting for 

buying new playground equipment and 

fundraising for camp. More information on our 

fundraising to follow! 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch 

with any questions or queries at any 

time. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Miss Holmes 

 


